
 

 

 

 

 

 

St John’s RC Primary School News 

      Week ending 1st April 2022 

School hours 

All children 

should be in 

school for 

8.50am and 

collected at 

3pm unless 

they are in 

After School 

Club.  

Children     

arriving after 

9am will be 

marked late 

and that 

mark will stay 

on their      

attendance 

record 

Nursery  

Places 

We are    

taking       

applications 

for Nursery 

Places for a 

September 

start. Please 

contact the 

office for 

more          

information 

So proud of  the children that represented the school at 

the Panathlon Bowling competition. All 6 competitors 

won a medal ! 

 

Our PE     

Person 

of the 

Month ! 

Well 

done ! 

Spring has     

definitely        

arrived at St 

Johns 

School finishes 

on Thursday 

14th April for the 

Easter            

Holiday. School   

returns on   

Monday the 

25th April.  



 

 

 

 

Punctuality 

Please can we remind all 

parents that registration is 8.50am. We still have too many children who 

are arriving late for school.  Children should be collected at 3pm, if you 

are late for your child, there is a Late Charge of £3   payable.  

Dinner Money 

All parents should now be registered on the School Grid. This will    allow 

you to choose your child’s school dinner with them and make pay-

ments. We encourage all parents to set up a Direct Debit. If you need 

any help with this please contact the school office.  

Appointments 

Please try to make routine appointments after school hours, if it proves 

impossible, an appointment card should be provided before your child 

is allowed out of school.  

Absences 

If your child is to be absent for any reason you need to let the school of-

fice know asap. There is the facility for you to leave a    message on the 

answerphone if required.  

Inhalers 

If your child requires an inhaler, please ensure school has all the   rele-

vant information and equipment necessary to help your child if the 

need arises 

Are your records up to date? 

There are so many occasions where we try to contact parents/carers 

and the telephone number has changed. Please make sure you let 

school know of any changes in your contact details 

School Building 

Thank you for your patience whilst the School Office is undergoing  

building work.  We are here…….just call us on 01706 647195 when you 

need us! 

Important Information 



 

 

Well done to our    

MiniStars Team who    

finished 2nd in the 

Sportland UPS         

Competition ! Fantastic 

Thanks to Nature Ed for 

delivering a workshop 

in school. Learning all 

about seeds—whilst 

having a lot of fun ! 

Year 5 learning about 

rounding decimals 

during a Forest 

School lesson 



 

 


